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Dear Parents of Year 1 & 2, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the happy news that Mrs Eaton is pregnant; I am sure you will congratulate 
Mrs Eaton in your own time. 
 
Although not finalised, it is anticipated that Mrs Eaton will be on maternity leave from around May half 
term.  At this stage, we just wanted to be as transparent as possible.  
 
Mrs Barber has offered to increase her hours for the remainder of the year in the first instance and in 
order to provide consistency for our pupils.   Further details around this will be provided in due course. 
Thank You in advance for your continued support. 
 
If you have any further questions, or queries, please do not hesitate in reaching out. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Abbs 
Head Teacher 
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